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25th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

This letter is to introduce you all to the new Parent Governors for the Dove Federation. 

 

Mr Childerhouse 

  And 

Mrs Jeffries 

 

We only had two nominations across the entire Federation so there was no need to hold a 

ballot.  

Although they are both parents from Caston C of E Primary Academy, they will be Parent 

Governors covering both the schools. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 
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